
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Boldly Committed to Student Success 

Fall Title I School Annual Parent Meetings 
 
Parents of students in the Barrow County School System are invited to attend Title I Annual Meetings 
being held at schools in the district. At this meeting, parents will learn about Title I Programs. Title I 
provides funding for schools to provide additional help to students in core academic areas. At these 
meetings, school representatives will talk about their Title I programs and be available to answer any 
questions you might have.  
 
The meetings are scheduled at school locations as follows:  
 

• Auburn Elementary School, August 16, 2018, 6:00 p.m. 

• Bear Creek Middle School, August 23, 2018, 6:00 p.m. 

• Bethlehem Elementary School, August 21, 2018, 5:30 p.m. 

• Bramlett Elementary School, September 6, 2018, 5:30 p.m. 

• County Line Elementary School, September 20, 2018, 6:00 p.m. 

• Haymon-Morris Middle School, September 18, 2018 5:30 p.m. 

• Holsenbeck Elementary School, October 23, 2018, 6:00 p.m. 

• Kennedy Elementary School, August 20, 2018, 9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. 

• Russell Middle School, August 14, 2018, 5:45 p.m. 

• Statham Elementary School, August 30, 2018, 5:00 p.m. 

• Westside Middle School, September 20, 2018, 5:30 p.m. 

• Winder Elementary School, August 23, 2018, 5:00 p.m. 

• Yargo Elementary School, August 16, 2018, 6:00 p.m. 

 


